
 

 

 

 
 

 

Town of Bluffton 
2019-26 

New Town Hall Renovation Landscaping 
 
 

Intent/Notice of Award 
01/28/2019 

 

 

The Town of Bluffton hereby posts that it intends to award IFB # 2019-26 for the New 
Town Hall Renovation Landscaping project to Hilton Head Landscapes as the lowest 
responsive and responsible bidder. 

 

The Town is appreciative to all contractors that submitted bids and encourages all firms to 
participate in future solicitations.  

 


